
Steam Mills Primary News 

 

Punctuality 

Since January, a total of 604 teaching minutes 

have been lost by children arriving late into 

school. Please ensure that your child arrives on 

time as every minute of learning counts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 This year we are planning to develop          

our outside space.  We are starting           

with the line markings on the playground     

so the children have been given a voting slip          

to choose their favourite designs.   The final 

choices will be announced at our next Pupil                        

Parliament.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 This week Class 3 visited Blenheim Palace as 

part of their work on Monarchy.  They had a 

great day exploring the fantastic rooms at 

the palace and particularly enjoyed the 

exhibition. 

 Well done to all of the cyclists who 

completed the Bikeabilty course this week. 

 The whole school staff received Home     

Office training on the Prevent strategy                    

this week.  Mrs Lewis (Safeguarding 

Governor) has produced a leaflet for            

parents which will be sent out this             

week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Superstars 
Class 1 

Luke and Lydia Rose 
Class 2 

Isla, Poppy and zachariah 
Class 3 

Keilah and Theo 
Class 4 

Eloise and Georgia 

2nd May  Bank Holiday 

9th-13th May SATS week 

13th May Class 1 Bristol Aquarium 

16th May Class Photographs 

27th May Sponsored Walk 

27th May  End of term 

 

S
k

ills fo
r Le

a
rn

in
g

, Le
a

rn
in

g
 fo

r Life
                

2
9

.0
4

.1
6
  

  
Dates for your diary 

7th June  Class 3 start Gym 

8th-10th June  Class 4 Residential 

14th June Class 4 Skillzone  

15th June Country Dance Festival 

22nd/23rd  Bump-up days 

23rd June Careers Afternoon 

28th June Sports Day – Juniors  AM  

           Infants PM 

 

 

 


